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Happy Joe’s Field Trip

Mar. 4-WW PTO Meeting 6pm

Mar. 4-HC PTO Meeting 6:30pm

Mar. 7--No 4K, Early Dismissal

Mar. 21-No 4K, Early Dismissal

Mar. 24-29-No 4K, Spring Break

Mar. 31-Return to School

Email: jokonski@wdpsd.com

Phone: (920)337-1087 Ext. 1323

Conferences
The month of February flew by.
Thank you to our staff and 4K
families for their time during
conferences.  I believe it is so
important for that time to share and
learn about our 4K students.  

Dressing for the Weather
With the cold month that we had, I
want to remind you to dress your 4K
student with warm gear.  They love
to play outside, but need to be
dressed appropriately!

Reading to your 4K Student
Reading to a 4K student is
important for several reasons:

Language development: Builds
vocabulary and understanding
of sentence structure.
Cognitive growth: Encourages
critical thinking and problem-
solving.
Emotional bonding: Strengthens
connections and creates a
positive learning experience.

Contact Info

Upcoming Events

Monday, March 3rd 
9:30 & 1:30 Seidl and Bisick

Tuesday, March 4th 
9:30 & 1:30 Dugre and Chouinard

Wednesday, March 5th 
9:30 & 1:30 Torres and Cherney

Message from the 4K
Director



The 100th Day





Valentine’s Day


